Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

Welcome back to SCHOOL this week!! I hope that everyone had a great break and we are looking forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday, April 2.

Athletics this week:

Tuesday, April 2 - Baseball/Softball @ Home vs. Eastern 4:45 pm
Wednesday, April 3 - Track @ Mendenhall 4:45 pm

Saturday school will start on Saturday, April 6. Teachers have forms if students are interested in staying. We will need to have the forms turned in by Wednesday of each week in order for us to prepare work for each student.

We expect for students to come to school during the last quarter ready to learn, dressed appropriately, and on time each day. Those are all of the announcements for this week. Let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!
